
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

16. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 16.1 Our Youth Our Community Charitable Trust 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Cor van Eyk, Administrator of the Our Youth Our Community 

Charitable Trust, seeking funding  of $7000 for administration costs and the costs of a children’s 
camp. 

 
  The Board discussed the recently completed North Linwood Community Study, and the Board’s 

allocation of $7,500 from its 2003/04 project funds to address the recommendations identified in 
the Community Study.  The Board also discussed the fact that Our Youth Our Community 
Charitable Trust operates in North Linwood and may be eligible for some of the funding 
allocated to address the recommendations identified in the Community Study. 

 
  The Board resolved:  
 
 1. That a process be established to consider funding the recommendations from the North 

Linwood Research Community Study from the $7,500 of project funding set aside by the 
Board for that purpose.  

 
 2. That Our Youth Our Community Charitable Trust be advised of the process and 

considered for funding through the process. 
 
 16.2 Memorial Seat for Anthony Thorpe 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Marianne Thorpe requesting a contribution from the Board 

to fund a seat in memory of her late husband, Anthony Thorpe.   
 
  The Board resolved to request that the Parks and Waterways Unit provide a seat, at a cost of 

approximately $550, in consultation with Mrs Marianne Thorpe and that it be suggested to Mrs 
Thorpe that she fund a commemorative plaque. 


